
Meeting Minutes for November 8, 2009 
 

President Vic Barlow calls the meeting at the Purdue Extension office. 
Roll call of Officers and members was given, all officers were present. 
We had one guest present, who later became a member. 
 
There were no bills presented and our new balance is $684.50 
The previous minutes were read and approved. 
 
There were no officer reports. 
 
Under old business Randy reported on getting a Porta Potty for the November launch 
from Midwest Rentals. 
Vic and Randy reported on getting publicity out to the newspapers and radio. Vic also 
sent thank you letters to the landowners for letting us use their land. 
Randy also got many venders to come including BMS, Red Arrow, Team OHIO, and 
Als……maybe Tim Lehr. 
Curtis Reynolds thought he might be able get his friend to do food vending for us. 
 
Randy talked about the controllers, and that the wireless controller would not be ready as 
there is not enough time. 
The workday at Doug's is scheduled for November 15 at 11AM. Doug will get cleaning 
supplies and Brian will bring the trailer over Sunday when he goes by Vic's. Doug will 
also get a ladder to go over fences and to be used to arm rockets. 
 
An 8AM set-up time was set for the day of the launch.  
 
Discussion was opened up about the MWP 8 project but tabled till after our launch. 
 
Under new business; 
Elections were held and the new officers are: 
Prefect-Vic Barlow 
President-Doug Jackson 
Vice President-Gus Piepenburg 
Secretary/Treasure-Carl Kruger 
Web Master-Randy Milliken 
Member at Large- David Reese 
 
Meeting dates were set for December and early 2010. 
 
Also under new business it was decided to have made three new pads made out of 
aluminum for the cost of $100 each. 
 
Discussion was brought up about having an EX school, still looking for a location to hold 
it. 
Christmas Party at Hooters on January 17th at 6PM 



Vic and Randy reported no new information on the School Projects 
 
Announcements were made about the meeting at Ash Grove on December 13 at 9AM. 
Work day at Doug's on November 15th. 
Public launch on November 21 and 22 and Midwest power on November 27-29. 
 
President Vic Barlow adjourned meeting. 


